
Dating Advice: Best Ways to
Meet & Talk to Eligible Men

On this week’s episode of Single in Stilettos, founder and
matchmaker  Suzanne  Oshima  talks  to  relationship  expert
Michelle Marchant Johnson to offer their dating advice for
those who aren’t sure of how they should talk or approach
single men. Learn how to be the confidant woman who wins the
man over with a single conversation. Follow these dating tips
to get your love life on track.

Dating  Advice  That  Will  Help
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You Approach Eligible Men

1. Create opportunity. If it’s important for you to be in a
relationship, then come up with a plan to meet men. You need
to strategize your time instead of falling victim to your
usual routine. Don’t worry about looking desperate, you’re
being intentional with your love life- not desperate.

Related Link: Dating Advice: Think of Your Mind, Body, & Food
When Out On Dates

2. Notice people. Take time to look at the men in your life
and around you. Love can strike when you least expect it. Stay
alert and attentive, put down your phone if you have to. Men
like a woman who can take notice of them.

Related Link: Dating Advice: What Do Men Want from Women?

3. Look offline. Explore your area and make it a point to
discover new ones. Not only will you find fun places to enjoy
your time in, but you might just bump into someone who has the
same interests as you.

For more relationship advice videos and additional information
Single in Stilettos show, click here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.
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